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This bill allows for some former military vehicles to be registered and operated as general motor 

vehicles for on-road use.  The provision applies to decommissioned military vehicles for which a 

civilian model having the same size and weight was also manufactured and sold. 

The bill would have the effect of permitting Humvees (HMMWVs) for on-road use in Minnesota. (In 

2014, the U.S. military began auctioning surplus Humvees to the general public.) 


